
Buildings, Streets and Grounds  

12/5/18 

 

 

Attending: Karl Wilkins, Shawn Hill, Chris Shepard, and Tim McKay.  

Meeting called to order at 7:10pm.  

Discussed lights for Library. 

Chris Shepard discussed new light poles for Main Street. More research needs to 

be done before bringing to Council. 

Discussed sand from the county for the roads how it clumps up. Chris Shepard is 

requesting not to exceed $300 for a tail gate sand vibrator to resolve the 

clumping sand issue.  

Talked about a heater for the Quonset hut.  

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:40pm  


